
The United States Bankruptcy Court for the 
District of Rhode Island

Invites you to join us for a 
Special Celebration

Honoring

The  Bankruptcy Legal Clinic
Volunteer Attorneys

On Thursday, May 31, 2018
Honorable Arthur N. Vololato Courtroom

From 3:30 - 5:00 pm

Hors d’Oeuvres and cocktails will be served

Please R.S.V.P. by May 25, 2018 to
Janet Descoteaux:  tel:  (401) 626-3111 

email:  janet_descoteaux@rib.uscourts.gov
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